
Friday Night Family Service!

January 8th • 5:30 p.m.
February 19th • 5:30 p.m.

March 19th • 5:30 p.m.

Join us Friday night for some special Kabbalat Shabbat 
singing and storytelling geared for your little ones. 

All are welcome, kids and the young at heart! 

If you are a grandparent 
with grandchildren who live 
out of town, please feel free 
to invite them.

Contact Patty Brown for any questions  
717 232-0556 patty@bethelhbg.org


